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Adam Lid <adam.lid@lacity.org>

Re: Revising DOT Dodger Traffic Plan 
1 message

AK <akumamoto@aol.com> Wed, Aug 9, 2017 at 10:43 AM
To: Danny Young <dmyoung483@yahoo.com>
Cc: Hugo.ortiz@lacity.org, adam.lid@lacity.org, Lydia Moreno <lydiaamoreno@aol.com>, Nancy De Los Santos Reza
<nancydlsr@gmail.com>, Phyllis Lyng <pling@yahoo.com>

Thanks Danny 

Alan Kumamoto 
Sent from iPhone 6/64 plus 

> On Aug 9, 2017, at 06:47, Danny Young <dmyoung483@yahoo.com> wrote: 
> 
> Good morning, 
> 
> I support the Motion to revise the obsolete DOT Traffic Plan for Dodger Stadium. Attendance and traffic has
dramatically increased since the plan was put in place. 
> 
> We need an updated Traffic Plan that takes into consideration safety and quality of life of the nearby residents and
businesses. 
> 
> Congestion of traffic, speeding, and sometimes unruly drunk fans have had its toll on the Solano Canyon Community. 
> 
> I strongly urge passage of the Motion. 
> 
> Sincerely, 
> 
> Danny M. Young 
> Resident Representative 
> Historic Cultural Neighborhood Council - Solano Canyon 
> City of Los Angeles 
> 
> Sent from my iPhone 
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